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27th February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our ‘Turrets and Tiaras’ Spring theme, we are pleased to inform you that a trip to Warwick Castle has been arranged for Year 2 children. The 
trip will take place on Friday 21st April 2023 leaving school promptly at 9.00am, returning to school at approximately 3.30.p.m. Children must arrive at 
school between 8:30 a.m. and 8:45 a.m. 
 
A packed lunch can be provided that day as a hot dinner will not be available. The packed lunch will consist of a ham or cheese sandwich. There will 
also be a drink a piece of fruit and a cake or biscuit. Please indicate on the form below which one you preferer. If you would like your child to have a 
school packed lunch please return the slip no later than Monday 17th April 2023 as we have to order them from the school kitchen.  Alternatively, you can 
provide your child with a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please).  Can you please send extra drinks and snacks in a carrier bag or small rucksack. 
 
Children can wear their own trousers, but we would like them to wear the school jumper or cardigan. Please make sure children wear sensible footwear.  
 
If your child has an inhaler, can you please ensure their inhaler is in school the day before the trip. 
 
The cost of this trip including the entrance fee, a historian lead tour and the coach is £25.25. We are asking you to pay £20.00 towards the cost of 
the trip remaining been subsidised from School Fund. Payment needs to be paid via Parent Pay. If you have any problems please contact the 
school office.   
 
We would appreciate it if you could complete the slip below and send it back to school and pay the payment via Parent Pay by Friday 14th April 2023. 
The form must be returned to school as this is the permission slip for your child to go on the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss J Cutler      Miss L Dudley Bennett 
Class Teacher      Class Teacher 

 
 

Warwick Castle 
 
I give my permission for my child …………………………………………..……………….…………… Class……….. to attend the trip to Warwick castle on 
Friday 21st April 2023 
 
I will make a payment of £20.00 via Parent Pay 
 
Please circle to indicate what sandwich you prefer your child to have if you would like the school to provide a packed  
lunch.  
 
 Cheese        Ham  
 
I will provide my child with a packed lunch  
 
Emergency contact name and number ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Signed ………………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian …………………Date       
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